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The Ride Across North America to Benefit the American 

Cancer Society
This summer, Alex Prior, a 23 year old college student at Kettering University in Flint MI, will be riding his Buell Cyclone across North America from San Diego, CA to St. John’s Newfoundland, to raise money and awareness for the American Cancer Society.  The trip will begin July 22nd in California, arriving two and a half weeks later in Newfoundland. 
“The whole idea of this trip started when I learned that an alumni member of my fraternity, Matt Ware, was diagnosed with brain cancer.  My friend, Matt Ware, has been a big influence in my life, while at school and as he battles his cancer.  His enthusiasm for life and positive attitude throughout his battle is very inspiring.  I thought about a lot of different ways to raise money for the American Cancer Society in support of Matt, and decided that this ride was the best way to do it, since it’s not something that is done everyday”, said Alex, the president of the Pi Kappa Alpha chapter at Kettering.
“So far the trip has received overwhelming support, but more donations are still needed” says Alex.  He can be contacted by the phone number or email address above for more information about the trip, and ways to make donations. 
Funds raised by the Ride Across North America support American Cancer Society services to patients and their families.  Donations help to support services such as: transportation to outpatient appointments, school health programs, helping patients and families through support groups, and 24 hour access to cancer information via 1.800.ACS.2345 and www.cancer.org among other services throughout the area.

The American Cancer Society is the nationwide community-based voluntary health organization dedicated to eliminating cancer as a major health problem by preventing cancer, saving lives, and diminishing suffering from cancer through research, education, advocacy and service.

